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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children have had an amazing day today carrying 

out lots of resilience based activities including 

attempting to climb the mobile climbing wall. The 

children were placed in groups with children from all 

year groups and it was fantastic to see the older 

children supporting and guiding the younger children 

throughout the day. All of the children were able to 

develop a real sense of resilience and some of the 

results of the activities were great to see. They stuck 

to it even when things got tricky! Have a look on the 

back of the newsletter for photos from the day.  I 

know I speak for all of the staff when I say the 

children behaved well and took part in activities in 

just the right spirit. Yet again they have made us very 

proud! 

Have a great weekend!  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 10th February  

Mini Police Morning Patrol: Safe Parking 

Tuesday 11th February 

Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 12th February 

Year 5 Parents’ Lunch* 

New Age Curling Skegness Grammar School* 

Thursday 13th February  

Year 3 Class Assembly 2.30pm 

End of Term 3 

Monday 24th February 

Start of Term 4 

Thursday 27th February 

Y5 and Y6 Planetarium (in school) 

Tuesday 3rd March 

Year 2 and Year 3 at Primary 

Music Prom (Lincoln)* 

Thursday 5th March 

World Book Day 

*Letter sent home 

Water Bottles 

Please send your child to school with a clear plastic 

water bottle. This can be accessed throughout the 

day to keep the children hydrated. This must only 

contain water. They can have access to squash at 

break and lunchtime but not during lessons. All of the 

children have access to water at lunchtimes.  

Scooters and Bikes 

It is great to see the children using their bikes and 

scooters to get to school. The children must not ride 

or scoot on the school premises. They should get on 

or off at the grey or green gates. Unfortunately for 

those children who cannot follow these rules I will 

have to insist they do not bring their bike or scooter 

on to the school premises at all.  

Mini Police Patrol 

On Monday morning our Mini 

Police Officers will be on patrol 

outside of the front of school 

with PCSO Nicola Whitwham and 

Mr Almond. We will be ensuring 

cars are parking safely and sensibly. We also have 

some posters that the children have designed for the 

Mini Police to give out to drivers.  



Whole School Resilience Day 


